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Thank you, Mr. President,

We would like to thank the delegation of the Kingdom of Sweden for the presentation of their national report and their  participation in the UPR process.

Poland acknowledges efforts taken to implement recommendations of the first cycle of UPR. In particular, we take note of the law on crimes against humanity adopted on July 2014 which is an important step in the fight against torture.
We recommend that Sweden promote equal opportunities and enhancing strategies against discrimination faced by immigrants and minority groups (ethnic and religious);

I thank you.
